
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

THE UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY  

COMMUNITY MEETING FOR IRON KING MINE AND  

HUMBOLDT SMELTER SUPERFUND SITE 

Saturday, December 7th, 2013 

 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) invites the public to an open house on 
Saturday, December 7th at the Humboldt Elementary School Gymnasium from 12:30 p.m. 
– 5:30 p.m.  The Open House will include presentations at preset times, as well as 
discussion tables for informal discussion throughout the afternoon.  The agenda includes: 
 
1:00 - Upcoming EPA Field Work to Complete the Cleanup Investigation (EPA) 
2:00 - Residential Yards: Area Impacted by the Site; Background; and Levels of Concern 
for Soils (EPA) 
 
EPA has invited other agencies to join in presentations that will focus on understanding 
and reducing your exposure to arsenic and lead in the Dewey-Humboldt area: 
 
3:30 - Drinking Water from Public and Private Well Systems 
4:30 - Gardening, Soils, Dust, and Recent Blood and Urine Testing 
 
Agencies that will be present include the Arizona Department of Environmental Quality, 
the Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry, the Arizona Department of 
Health Services, and the University of Arizona Superfund Research Program.  For more 
information, please visit the Site website at www.epa.gov/region09/ironkingmine or 
contact Amanda Pease, Community Involvement Coordinator, at 
pease.amanda@epa.gov, 415-972-3068 or toll free at 800-231-3075. 
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